The City of Cannon Beach Has Removed the Boil Water
Advisory
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The City of Cannon Beach has removed the Boil Water Advisory status, effective immediately.
Water is safe to drink, and you can resume your normal activities.

La ciudad de Cannon Beach ha eliminado el estado de aviso de hervir agua con efecto
inmediato. El agua es segura para beber y puede reanudar sus actividades normales.

Water Test Results

Test Results 87.9 KB

Messages & Updates

IMPORTANT UPDATE - 3/28/24 12:07pm: The City of Cannon Beach has removed the Boil
Water Advisory status effective immediately. Water is safe to drink, and you can resume your
normal activities.

IMPORTANT INFORMATION - 3/27/24 7:15am: The City of Cannon Beach remains on a Boil
Water Advisory as a result of the water line break yesterday. This will remain in effect until
tomorrow, Thursday March 28th when we expect our water test results back from the Portland
lab. Further updates will continue to be posted here. Another NIXLE alert will be issued when
the Boil Water Advisory has been lifted.

Thank you for your patience during this safety precaution phase.

SITUATIONAL UPDATE - 3/26/24 2:44pm: The City of Cannon Beach has issued a Boil
Water Advisory as a precaution due to the loss of pressure experienced during the water line
break today. This is a precaution only, no known contaminants have been identified.
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SITUATIONAL UPDATE - 3/26/24 1:17pm: The water main break location has been
identified on the north end of town. Public Works crews are working to isolate the location and
restore water service to the remainder of the community. Homes in that immediate area will
continue to be without water until the repair can be made, and our crews will provide an ETA for
that as quickly as they can excavate and get to the break point. Additional updates will
continue to be provided on this post as progress is made.

URGENT COMMUNITY MESSAGE: The city has just experienced a break in our water main
that provides water to the community. The Public Works team is in the field trying to isolate the
break so that a repair can be made as quickly as possible. You may be experiencing low
pressure or no water at this time, please bear with us as we isolate the issue and make the
repairs as quickly as we can.

Updates to this post will be added as things progress. At this time, we do not have an ETA for
resolution until we can isolate the break location.



